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Dear Mr Jia/ Coastal Review Committee

I am writing this to express my support for the proposed home, ADU and JADU at 717
Etheldore in Moss Beach.

I believe the Coastside needs more housing, especially smaller and more affordable units
provided by ADUs.

This particular building is well designed and would be a beautiful addition to our community.

Kelly and Wayne Robinson are very nice people who love our coastal community, and I look
forward to the time when they will be able to call Moss Beach home.

Best Regards,
Francesca

Francesca Civoli
645 Filbert Street, Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
Fragia3@gmail.com
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